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Your connection to
Arkansas waters

Are you a private
landowner that could
qualify for non-point
source nutrient
reduction credits?

Do you trust in ADEQ's
ability to critically
review applications for
credit-generating
projects to determine if
proposed offsets will
result in significant
adverse effects to
water quality?

Do you believe
adequate consideration
should be given to the
impact on ADEQ and
ANRC resources and
staff, and how these
costs will be covered,
BEFORE approving a
nutrient trading
regulation?

Without objective
criteria, do you believe
ADEQ or ANRC will
develop sufficient
monitoring protocols
to determine whether
projects are resulting
in an "unacceptable
localized adverse effect
on water quality?"

Comments on
Regulation 37

shernodine@aol.com
Rovetta Sherine Nodine
22523 mayfield road Fayetteville AR 72703

| have fished all over the state all my life. The water quality in the
Buffalo River, Kings River and Beaver Lake has been at its worst
ever. In areas | could barely see the bottom of the river. | get my
water from White River Rural Water the taste can become quite
distasteful

Yes

No. All details outlining how credits will be calculated,
administered, monitored, enforced, and how credit ratios will be
determined should be open for full public participation.

No

No

| OPPOSE Regulation 37 as written.



I'm concerned there is NO oversight to what ADEQ does. They
turn a blind eye to pollution to our water resources through the
production of massive amount of animals. Chickens waste in the
the White River, hog waste in the Buffalo River.

Concerns



